
Newsletter 1.3.24 

 

This week: 

We have continued with the space theme in English looking at cohesive devices and adverbials.  
In art the children have researched various environmental artists – looking at their work and 
finding out a bit about the artist.  In design and technology we are investigating about bridges 
and this week we experimented with different structures trying to find the strongest bridge. 

Well done to all of Oaks class who helped to organise and run the Winter Sports day for Willows 
and  Ash classes.  The children were very organised and a great afternoon was had by all. 

 

Next week: 

We will be writing a non-chronological report and a diary entry in English.  We will be looking at 
the Easter story in RE and the children will be planning and designing their environmental art. 

Maths – y5 – will be continuing with multiplication and division. 

                 Y6 – will be moving on to percentages. 

 

PE days:  
Monday and Tuesday.   
Please can you ensure that the children have their PE kit in Monday to Friday just in case 
things might change.   

  

Homework:   
Homework will be given out on a Friday and collected in on Wednesday.   
If the children could look at their homework over the weekend so that if there are any 
problems they can come and talk to us on Monday or Tuesday then we can help them.  
 
 
For our Environmental Art project we will be using recyclable materials, if you could help by 
sending in various items with your children it would be greatly appreciated.   
       
  
  
We hope you have a lovely weekend,   
   
Mrs Taylor and Mrs Garry   
  



 


